
District 3 (Jacksonville, Fernandina, Orange Park, Green Cove Springs) AWSC Feb 2017 Report 

In December we had a District Fun Day at a beachfront state park.  It was a cold December day but 
that didn’t keep people away.  About 35 people attended and enjoyed freshly grilled hot dogs & 
burgers, arts & crafts, 50/50 raffle, silent auction, meditation walk, meeting on the beach and even 
live music!  

We have another Fun Day planned in March which will be a writing workshop.  Pat A  and Jill O are 
coming to guide us.  We are hoping to inspire members to submit writings for our district newsletter 
as well as WSO publications.  

We have put together an Election Task force in anticipation of our upcoming District Elections in 
September.  The task force is reviewing our election procedures and job descriptions.  So far we have 
had one meeting.  I look forward to what comes out of this process.  

District 3 is expanding its use of Twitter to connect with the communities we serve. Our AISL is 
tweeting out daily schedules of meetings, as well as anything issued by the WSO or our Area 
Literature Coordinator. We will continue to use this account to share information on conventions and 
other special events, as well as when our Sharings (District) newsletter or updated Where and Whens 
(meeting lists) are posted to our district website. 

We continue to support meetings for friends and family members of patients at treatment centers in 
our district. One treatment center recently asked for more meetings. It will be hosting Al-Anon 
meetings every two weeks. 
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